
September 12, 2021 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Dear Families: 

We have had a very successful first week 

of school. Thank you for all that you do to 

make our community so special.  

We have Back to School Night this week 

on Thursday, September 16 at 6:30 p.m. 

We are asking parents and guardians to 

please go directly to your student’s class-

room or homeroom when you arrive for 

Back to School Night. There will be an 

announcement halfway through Back to 

School Night to remind parents to head to 

other classrooms for their other students. 

There will be no general meeting this year. 

New families and their mentor families are 

invited to the Wine and Cheese Welcome 

in the Rose Garden immediately following. 

Please email staceysizer@gmail.com 

with any questions about the Welcome 

Wine and Cheese event. 

As we finish our 100 year celebrations this 

Fall, please consider joining us for our 

Parish and School BBQ and Bonfire on 

Friday, September 24 and our Cheers to 

100 Years event on Saturday, October 

16. The PTA Is looking for more  chairs to 

lead events like these! Please click here 

more information. 

 

This week we prayed especially for those families and souls affected by the attacks on September 11, 

2001. May God Bless them and continue to bring them comfort and peace. As we remember people going 

through hard times, please consider donating to our 7th Grader Riley F.’s Donation Drive for Afghan 

Refugees. Riley will be accepting donations through September 17. 

Thank you and God Bless.    

 
 

COMING UP... 

September School Liturgy! Grades 1 through 8  

participated in the year’s first School Liturgy on  
Friday. It was wonderful to be back in the church 
together as a community. Thank you to our  
dedicated teachers who facilitated our return to an 
all-school Mass safely and seamlessly. 

6:30 p.m. 
THURSDAY, SEP. 16 

Please go to your student(s)’ 

classroom or homeroom  

upon arrival. 

- Deacon Joe 

September 13: 

Paperwork Due to Office 

September 16: 

Back to School Night 

September 17: 

Donations for Afghan  

Refugees due to Riley F. 

September 19: 

Spirit Shop Orders Due 

September 24: 

Falcon Friday & Bonfire 

October 1: 

School Mass & HALF DAY 

October 11: 

NO SCHOOL: Columbus Day 

October 15 

Fall School Pictures 

October 16: 

Cheers to 100 Years Event 
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